

2016-10-17 Project Management Meeting

Date

17 Oct 2016

Attendees

- [Jamie Thomas](#)
- [Burke Mamlin](#)
- [tadeo taremwa](#)
- [Sri Maurya Kummamuru](#)
- [Daniel Kayiwa](#)
- [Wyclif Luyima](#)
- [Theresa Cullen](#)
- [Chris Power](#)

Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
RA 2.5	tadeo taremwa	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Burke will help get Taremwa access to the MDS builder• need to release CIEL dictionary
GCI	Suranga Kasthurirathne	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Google Code-in starts November 28th• Burke will follow up with Suranga on preparations• talk about handing the torch on GCI and GSOC
2.0.1	Bharat Akkinapalli	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• should be ready by last week of October 2016• need to have conversation with Bani on 2.0.1 milestones being added to the roadmap
PM Tool	Chris Power , Darius Jazayeri	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• have started to collect user stories for PM tool built out• want to help with those who want to engage community as PMs and BAs
OpenMRS Radar		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• http://om.rs/radar
Help Desk Volunteers		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• there have been a couple of help desk volunteers

Action items

- Burke Mamlin will help get tadeo taremwa access to MDS builder
- Burke Mamlin will connect with Suranga Kasthurirathne about preparation for GCI (Nov 28th)
- Burke Mamlin close out lazy consensus on [+ TRUNK-4830](#) - Avoid running legacy liquibase changesets CLOSED
- Jamie Thomas will put REST-297 on a design call today, and possibly have another
- Burke Mamlin and Darius Jazayeri to have conversation with Bahmni on 2.0.1 to talk about milestones